DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER -
CONFERENCE CALL POSTPONED UNTIL
MONDAY, MARCH 9, 2015 AT 11:00 AM

February 24, 2015

FY 2015 - 2019 CONSOLIDATED PLAN CONFERENCE CALL
Thursday, March 5, 2015 at 11:30 AM

The State of New Jersey is in the process of developing its FY 2015 - 2019 Consolidated Plan.
The Consolidated Plan serves as the State’s application for federal funds for the following
programs: Community Development Block Grant; Emergency Solutions Grant; HOME
Investment Partnerships; and the Housing Opportunities for Persons with Aids. As part of the
Plan the NJ Department of Community Affairs (DCA) must identify New Jersey’s housing and
community and economic development needs and then develop goals and objectives to
address those needs.

DCA is requesting your assistance to help identify the housing and community and economic
development needs for the State. Your responses will help us identify how the State’s funding
will be prioritized over the next 5 years. In order to obtain your input, DCA has scheduled a
conference call to obtain public input on the housing and community development needs
throughout the State.

The conference call is scheduled for Thursday, March 5, 2015 at 11:30 AM. This forum will
allow anyone desiring to make a comment or discuss policy to participate directly from their
home, business etc.

Anyone interested in participating in the call must register in advance; please contact Lisa
Downes via e-mail lisa.downes@dca.nj.gov or phone (609) 292-8548 at least 24 hours prior to
the conference call for instructions on how to access the conference call. Please inform Lisa if
you will be presenting comments or just listening.

For those persons who are unable to attend the conference call, written comments on the
needs of the State may be submitted to Rick Montemore, NJ Department of Community Affairs
PO Box 051, Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0051 or emailed to richard.montemore@dca.nj.gov by
March 12, 2015.




